
From: Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Increase in park fees
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 9:54:52 AM

Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief

NM State Parks Division

Cell: 575-420-1733
 

“Far and away the best prize that life offers is the chance to work hard at work worth doing”  - Theodore Roosevelt

-----Original Message-----
From: Darlene Esquibel <esquibel_darlene@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 9:50 AM
To: Langenegger, Jared, EMNRD <JaredR.Langenegger@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Increase in park fees

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I totally disagree with the enormous increases in park fees. This is highway robbery.  I agree that some increase may
be required but really????? For those of us that use the parks the changes have me with second thoughts.  I begging
that the prices be reconsidered.
Thank you
Sincerely
Darlene Esquibel
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